
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
MARCH 16, 2015 
 
THE PRAIRIE SINGERS TO PERFORM “SINGERS’ CHOICE” AT 
REDDICK MANSION 
 
REDDICK MANSION ASSOCIATION 
OTTAWA, IL 
CONTACT PERSON:  DIANE SANDERS 
   815-252-4639 
 
 
 The Prairie Singers will perform their 2015 Spring program, “Singers’ 
Choice” at the Reddick Mansion, on two nights:  Friday, March 27h and 
Saturday, March 28th-- both evenings at 7:00pm.  For this year’s spring 
concert, The Prairie Singers will perform songs they have chosen 
themselves from their past 27 years of music making.  The performance 
will feature sacred music, early American tunes, international hits, 
Broadway numbers and a patriotic salute.  Songs will include “Puff, the 
Magic Dragon,”  “Alleluia,” and “Dream a Little Dream.”  They will also 
perform “Golden Dreams,” “All The Things You Are,” and “You Can’t Stop 
the Beat”. 
 A chamber ensemble group, The Prairie Singers include performers 
from Grundy, LaSalle, Livingston, and Kendall counties.  In addition to their 
Spring concert, the group has performed an annual Christmas concert for 
more than 26 years.  
 After the concert in the lovely West Parlors of the Mansion, coffee, 
punch, and dessert will be served on the lower level.  Tickets are $12.00 for 
the concert and refreshments.  Because of the popularity of this event, 
reservations are required.  Payment options include cash, check, and credit 
card.  Seating is limited to 40 people per evening.  Please contact the 
Reddick Mansion at 815-433-6100 to reserve your seat. 
 
 The Reddick Mansion, built in 1858, is listed in the National Register 
of Historic Sites.  The Mansion, at 100 W. Lafayette Street, Ottawa, IL is 
open to the public for tours and also has meeting/reception rooms 
available for rent for special events.   
 
  


